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I dont think using animals kept in capivity for entertainment purposes is not humane and not in 
the best interest of the animal. Its not entertainment for see some poor animals perform stunts 
that are unnatural to them and surely people cant derive entertainment from seeing these animals 
perform this day in day out while living out its life in captivity.  
I am totally against circuses using animals for performance value and like to think that circuses as 
such would be re-inventing themselves around these values. 


